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Dear Legislators, 

 

Thank you so much for taking the time to read over my testimony. As a current high 

school student, the topics of climate and global warming have continuously been on 

my radar, leading to my discovery of Our Future and a passion to help make my 

community more sustainable. With the issues of polar ice melting and increase in 

ocean temperatures, these changes to our Earth are leading to detrimental effects 

amongst the wildlife as well as human life and populations as well. So, as a student I 

support HB3365, which would provide students with climate education, helping to 

raise awareness of this issue and also help students to become more equipped and 

able to face the challenges of environmental issues.  

 

While in school we learn a lot about the basics of math, science, history, and English, 

we aren't taught enough the effects of our actions on the climate. As we continue to 

guide the future leaders and generations into the real world, it is important that they 

understand the impacts and current events that are affecting our planet. Without this 

type of education, students won't be able to lead and guide the future to ensure the 

sustainability and longevity of our planet.  

 

Once again, thank you so much for taking the time to read through this testimony. I 

actively support this bill. 

 

Sincerely, 

Helena Du  


